
Year 1 & 2 Trip to Hedingham Castle 
 
Year 1 and 2 are excited to be visiting Hedingham Castle next Wednesday the 14th June. 
Children are required to be in full school uniform and have their school coat and red school 
sun hat in school on the day. They are also required to bring a water bottle sufficient for the 
day and a small rucksack that they can carry their water and lunch in. Lunch and snacks will 
be provided, no additional food is required. Pleasure ensure all your children’s belongings 
are clearly named and your timely arrival for morning registration would be appreciated.   
 
Please contact the School Office if your contact details have changed recently. 
 
We are all looking forward to an exciting day of learning.  
 
 

 


